Steven SeEe

From: Sarah Overmoyer <sovermoyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:40 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Fwd: Support for Bill H-5351

To whom it may concern:

I am a PA in dermatology practicing x 25 years. | have worked with Mary Gervasini
for almost 15 years. | know first hand that she has provided exceptional
esthetician services for literally thousands of patients over the years. She is highly
sought after for her meticulous attention to detail, her personal level of care and
compassion, and her commitment to excellence. She advises people on what is the
best path for their particular skincare needs, whether that is with her services or
not.

In society today health, wellness, and aesthetics are all tied and a priority like
never before. Citizens deserve access to the best care. Taking away this access will
be a detriment to the Citizens or Rhode island and it is IMO simply a money grab by
greedy MDs. Collaborative Care is here, now. It's just the way it is now. A very
few MDs are not capable of spending the extra time and care that is needed and
that aestheticians like Mary provide.

Very truly yours,

Sarah Overmoyer PA-C
686 Noank Rd

Mystic, CT 06355
sovermoyer@gmail.com
860-961-7689




